
Report

Science and Technology Committee

Several  teleconferences  took  place  after  the  setting  up  of  the  Science  and
Technology  Committee.  The  purpose  of  the  discussions  was  to  finalize  the
Terms of Reference (TOR) of the Committee. The general idea which was at
base of the discussions was to keep the TOR as general as possible in order to
avoid undesired future restrictions to the potential activities.  The TOR resulting
from such discussions are presented in the following


